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Dear Senators, 

   I am writing in support of the Beavers and Water Quality Bill both for the sake of 

protecting beavers but also for restoring and protecting water quality for all species, 

including humans.  Protecting beavers so that they can work their magic on Oregon's 

waterways, including 100,000 miles of waterways that are in poor health, is a win-win 

for everyone.  If this bill is passed we can all look forward to seeing more beavers out 

in nature and enjoying the fruits of their labor:  cleaner, less polluted, and restored 

waterways.  Thank you for your time and consideration. 


